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The 2020-2021 Carnival season looked very 
different than our past seasons

BUT our virtual Carnivals were a hit! 
Over four weeks this winter, we debuted 

three carnival videos and the new Camp Movie. 
While we missed seeing everyone’s faces and catching up,

the virtual Carnivals were so much fun for us to put 
together! We know all of our camp 

families had fun watching and participating with us at home. 
We received TONS of wonderful pictures and videos from campers

 dressing up to watch the Carnival and making their own Carnival games. 
WOW!! You guys have amazing imaginations!!! 

ATTAWAYTOGO!
You can still watch these videos and see all 

 the submitted pictures and Carnival games on our website: 
https://www.camplonghorn.com/Carnival

Charlie’s Laughs:

1. What did the left eye say to the right eye?

2. What do you call Bears with no ears?

3. What do you call a Bee that can’t make up
his mind?



With less than three months until we open our gates, it is 
starting to feel like Camp here on the shores of Inks Lake!  
The smells, sounds, and sights of spring and summer are 
all around us…. fresh cut green grass, sprinklers, boats on 
the lake, birds and crickets chirping, and the bluebonnets 
in bloom.  We are working hard on some great additions to 
Camp including new Putt Putt holes, a sand volleyball court, 
and two new trampolines!  The Blobs are ready for inflation 
and the sailboats are awaiting the breeze to fill the sails.  All 
we need now is our wonderful campers!!
With close to 1,000 girl campers signed up for 2021, we are 
sure to have a full and wonderful summer!  We will be 
camping nine total weeks this summer with the addition of 
our newest term, 7th TERM!!!  We are so excited to see many 
familiar camper faces returning as well as our new campers 
experiencing CLH for the first time.  
ATTAWAYTOCOMETOCAMP!
Thank you to our waiting list campers who are so patiently 
awaiting a spot in Camp.  We are anticipating some 
movement in the spring and will continue to place campers 
off the waiting list up until Camp time.  Thanks again for your 
patience and please feel free to contact me anytime to check 
on your daughter’s waiting list status.  
Finally, I would like to give a shout out to our AMAZING 
staff that will be joining us this summer.  We have a 
wonderful group of young ladies lined up for Summer 2021!  
We will continue to recruit counselors throughout the spring 
and our best recruiters are our Camp families!  If you know of 
a young lady who would be a great fit for C3, please have her 
apply at www.camplonghorn.com.
We look forward to seeing you all this summer!!

Attawaytogo,
Stacy

FROM THE GIRL’S CAMP

“NORMALCY” is the word I keep using when 
searching for the way things used to be.  However, one 
thing I learned over the last year is the true definition of 
quality time.  Speaking from a personal experience, our 
family’s “RACE” slowed down.  Stacy and I spent more 
“quality time” with our kids than ever before.  We never 
realized how busy we always were...no down time.   
I truly believe that is what camp has always been, “quality 
time”.  A time to unplug and escape from the worries and 
pressure of the day-to-day grind.  A time when playing 
tether ball or sitting under a tree is encouraged.  A time 
when you are engaged in conversation face to face vs 
behind a screen.   Camp allows everyone a chance to 
reset and take a breath. CAMPERS get a chance to become 
more independent and self-assured away from home.  
COUNSELORS get the opportunity to retreat from the 
pressure of school and work outdoors in what some say 
is the “most rewarding” job one can have.  PARENTS get 
a chance to focus on themselves while their campers are 
away having fun.  Whatever category you are in, Camp is 
the “NORMALCY” we have been searching for.  Everyone 
leaves camp wanting more of the simple way of life.  
We are grateful for our camp families.  A big thank you for 
showing so much grace, patience, and loyalty throughout 
the year.  We are extremely proud to 
announce the launch of our brand-new 7th Term (hard to 
believe that we only had 4 terms and 4 boy cabins in 2016).  
Lastly, we cannot wait to welcome our record number of 
campers and counselors that will be entering our gates 
very soon.  Here is to SUMMER 2021!!!!

Attawaytogo,
David 

FROM THE BOY’S CAMP

Here are
2 of the 5

NEW 
Putt-Putt

Holes! 



Spring is in the air and I cannot believe we can already say Camp is around the corner!!! 
I hope you enjoyed our Virtual Carnivals and were able to complete the games on the 
Carnival “cards” and answer the merit questions on the cards from watching the videos. 
Remember to bring your completed Carnival card to Camp and turn it in to your 
Counselor this summer. Your counselor will grade it and record it—along with all your 
other merits you’ve accumulated over the school year—on your cabin sheet.  

               
We hosted a Merit Guessing Contest in our Fall Bulletin, where I asked all C3 Campers 
to guess how many merits were in the bottle. This was the picture: 

                                    
 
Surprisingly, we only had 55 entries. A big thank you to those who participated!!! 
 
 

The exact number of merits in the jar was 893! 
 

  

Congratulations to our winners:  

1st Prize (20 merits!) – MOLLY WALKER, 3rd grade, 2nd Term. She guessed 816. 

2nd Prize (10 merits!) – KAYLA HOVERSON, 7th grade, 4th Term. She guessed 1020. 
 

Participation in our monthly merit questions has been phenomenal!!! Don’t forget, there 
are only April & May questions left. No merit questions June – August. 
 

C U Soon at C3!!! 

Cecilia 



P3 from Minnie, A C3 Tradition

2020 4th Term 
P3 Winner

the Rose Cabin

Make today
a GREAT day

It’s your 
CHOICE

An original
P3 by the one and only

Minnie

NEWS FROM THE WORLD’S GREATEST

(AND ONLY) MERIT STORE! 

CARE PACKAGES
Mary Merit has been busy this spring shopping for new, fun custom items for this summer’s care packages! Surprise 

your camper with one at mail call. They’re top secret – until opened – and guaranteed to be fun-filled!

You don’t have to wait until summer to order though. Visit our webite at 

www.camplonghorn.com/MeritStore

Select “C3 In Camp Delivery” and then “Care Package.” 
You can pick the date you’d like a package sent and write a short note from home. 

We’ll take it from there!

NEW ITEMS HITTING THE SHELVES   
Get ready for some really great designs and products this summer too! New t-shirts, color-changing cups and water 

bottles, super cool stickers, camp-themed jewelry, soft sweatshirts, Yeti coolers and more are filling the store. 

Check back often! Due to the possibility of online shopping rather than in-person V-Days this summer, we’ll continue 
to put more NEW items online than in past summers. 

EARN MERITS!
You don’t have to wait until camp starts to earn merits! Campers, remember to check the Camp Longhorn website for 

monthly Merit Questions. You can earn up to 20 MERITS a month!



HELLO FRIENDS,
We have all been in a “lockdown” or “semi lockdown” for a year, just wondering what the next list of “rules” will 

be!  With the wonderful vaccines, we hope all are taking advantage of them.  
It has been semi quiet the last few months and we ARE READY to turn the page with some super 
fun-in-the-sun.  Last summer was a success with our directors following the CDC recommendations and yet having 
some CLH top priority FUN!

We thought it would be interesting for you’all to see some of TEX’s Critters he always loved and loved to show them off 
with much knowledge about the animals.  We know you saw him out and about a few years back with one or more in 
hand!
TEX AND HIS CRITTERS . . .



 
In the Fall BULLetin we had you Name Tha’ new Tortoise AND

Name Tha’ Blobs. 
The winners are.......Turbo the Tortoise 

AND
Long and Horn the Blobs!

The campers that suggested these names were listed as anonymous...
So if you were the one to pick these names please

email me at beth@camplonghorn.com so I can send you some merits. 
ATTAWAYTOGO!!!

PUZZLE PAGE
Please help Charlie find his way 

To put all his MERITS safely away.
Into his Stockholder account
To increase his total amount.

So, he will be able to say,
“I’m a BIG HEAD STOCKHOLDER today!”

CLH

1

1
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1

1
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The 
World’s
Greatest 
and Only

Merit Store! 



The BIG Snow/Ice storm of 2021
Very unusual weather for Texas,  the storm lasted 8 full days...WOW! 

Here are a few pics from around camp AND
5th Termers Ashley & Kennedy Coleman with 

their snowmen they made during the same storm. 

Arts Shak
Lazy River

C3-PO



Camp Chatter

3rd Termer
Addy

Boudreaux
and her little sister 

(camper
in 2023) are 

ready for 
summer as

they celebrate 
Thanksgiving

at the 
Galveston coast.

1st Termer Cade Cunningham
doing a perfect back dive at

his meet in January.
ATTAWAYTODIVE!

6th Termer
Charlie Cloud

sent us this wonderful
Family Photo. 



5th Termers 
Gabi & Mallory 

Webb 
met up with their 

fellow 5th 
term 

friend 
Morgan Shimatis 

in Port A 
around 

Thanksgiving! 
ATTAWAY!

1st Termer
Luke Leamon’s family took this 

beautiful pic at Inks 
Lake... look you can see camp in 

the  background! 

6th Termer Jack Jones on Spring break
in Florida. Sporting his Camp Longhorn shirt! 

ATTAWAY!!

CAMP FRIENDS
ARE

FOREVER FRIENDS!

ATTENTION CAMPERS & COUNSELORS Send in your NEWS to the Longhorn BULLetin! The BULLetin will be
posted twice a year....Fall and Spring. Send in your news, pictures, awards, activities and adventures.

Merits will be given! Send to beth@camplonghorn.com



5th
Termers

Paige McCarroll
Natalie Janicek, &
Avery Treadway
dressed up for 
Go Texas day

at their school this 
March.

ATTAWAY-
TODRESSUP!

6th Termer Maggie Castilleja
enjoying herself while on a vacation 

to Cancun! 
ATTAWAYTOTRAVEL!

Answers to Charlie’s Laughs:

1. Between you and me, some thing smells.

2. B

3. A maybe

2nd Termers Aiden & Kathryn 
Romero along with fellow 

CLH 1st Termer 
Abbie Storment escaped to Angel Fire 

for a few days. 
ATTAWAYTOSKI!


